
From: Phipps, Charley <Charley.Phipps@Pentair.com> 
Sent: Monday, April 14, 2025 12:45:37 PM 
To: Natalee Kauffman <nataleek@csidesigns.com> 
Cc: Smith1, Derrick <Derrick.Smith1@pentair.com>; Breeden, Shawn 
<Shawn.Breeden@Pentair.com>; Jacobsen, Steven <Steven.Jacobsen@Pentair.com>; 
USDEL csudmo <csudmo@Pentair.com> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: Pentair Food and Beverage Tariff Pricing Announcement...  

  

Good Afternoon,  

  

We have settled on an approach to tariffs moving forward. Any orders in house or received 
this week will not have additional charges. We’re off Friday but as long as it’s in ahead of 
the 21st we’ll honor pricing.  

  

We have evaluated the latest US import tariffs and duties and will be implementing a 7% 
surcharge for Südmo Valves and an 8% surcharge for Haffman’s QC beginning April 21, 
2025. The surcharge will be communicated on quotes and orders as an additional charge. 
For existing orders and orders placed prior to April 21st, Pentair Leadership has approved 
pricing will remain the same with NO tariff surcharge applied. Pentair will continue to 
monitor the tariff and duty rates and adjust the surcharge accordingly with a 7 day notice. 

  

  

Charley Phipps 

Mobile     +1 262.203.1045   

charles.phipps@pentair.com 
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